
 

Minutes of Oaks AGM held at MVGC on Sunday 5th December 2021 

Present:  

Current Committee: Captain - Mark Crawford, Treasurer - Alan Daines, President – Rick Taylor, 

Secretary – Richie O’Reilly 

Members: Ritchie McCormack, Joe Mabley, Alan Parvin, Malcolm McArthur, Harry Brigden, Toby 

Collins, Grant Brewer, Ray Whiting, Neal Harris,  

Committee Reports: 

The meeting opened with a positive message from the President that while 2021 has been a difficult 

year we need to be thankful for our health and ability to gather as a group to play golf at a beautiful 

course.  

The Secretary reminded members that it was helpful to have early responses to be able to gauge the 

size of the field 

The Treasurer provided an overview of the current financial position which in spite of a drop in 

revenue due to Covid, expenditure on Trophies, prizes and cost of AGM lunch had a healthy closing 

balance of $1,815.40. 

The Captain reflected on the year with the impact that COVID had on our ability to play our club and 

grade championships so there were no trophies awarded this year.  

The Captain, President and Secretary all made the point that we need to actively recruit new 

members and guests to increase numbers for2022. 

Election of Committee for 2022 

After the various reports the current committee was dissolved and the election of the new team for 

2022 was called for by Joe Mabley. The current committee were re-elected unopposed except for 

Allan Daines who retired as Treasurer.  Rick Taylor nominated Grant Brewer as treasurer, was 

seconded by Richard O’Reilly and was accepted by the quorum. 

Other Business:   

It was agreed green fees next year would be $73 (same as MVGC) per month and that the annual 

membership would be set at $60 due in January 2022. 

Meeting closed. 

 


